
 
From: Roy Mears [mailto:roymears1@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 4:02 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Expanding Scope of FINRA 

Gentlemen:  
 
I am definitely not in favor of expanding the scope of the FINRA to go outside the 
securities area that they were created to regulate.  They should stick to and improve what 
they are doing and not expand their control over other areas that are already well 
regulated by the individual states.  No matter how many rules you make and how many 
hundreds of people you have to hire to enforce those rules, an enhanced bureaucracy can 
never be the answer to unscrupulous actions by selfish and dishonest practitioners.  
 
Keep growing and improving in the securities area, esp. in areas of education.  
 
Roy Mears 
Insurance Agent 
Lubbock, TX 
 


